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From: Rie Aoyama
To: Comments
Subject: Keep the CRV Only Store!
Date: Monday, March 18, 2024 5:11:59 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Hello,

I wanted to express how wonderful the CRV Only Store, located on Kanan Road, has been
ever since I’ve moved to Agoura Hills. This is a well run recycling location and I heavily rely
on their services. 
There was a time (a while back) when this location had to close down all recycling. It was a
very inconvenient time and many residents in Agoura had a difficult time finding an alternate
option. Having CRV Only Store has been a crucial part of my recycling here in the
community. Do NOT take away this center from Agoura! We need it and so does the
environment. 

I hope my voice is heard in considering to approve a conditional use permit for the Recycling
Center. 

Sincerely,
An Agoura Hills resident since 2006 
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